Hicks, Keith

From: Brent Wright <bwright@cityofflint.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 2:07 PM
To: Natasha Henderson; Howard Croft;
Subject: Fwd: Corrosion Control Permit
Attachments: PO4 Permit Oct 28th.pdf

Attached is the MDEQ permit for corrosion control, this was mailed to us a week ago but we have not received
it. After speaking with Mike Prysby he had it scanned and emailed.

Brent

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Prysby, Mike (DEQ) <PRYSBYM@michigan.gov>

Date: Wed, Nov 4, 2015 at 1:58 PM

Subject: Corrosion Control Permit

To: "bwright@cityofflint.com" <bwright@ecityofflint.com>, Michael Glasgow <mglasgow@cityofflint.com>
Cc: "Busch, Stephen (DEQ)" <BUSCHS@michigan.gov>, "Shekter Smith, Liane (DEQ)"
<SHEKTERL@michigan.gov>

Brent, Michael

Attached is the Act 399 permit authorizing installation of the corrosion control treatment system
at the water treatment plant.

Michael Prysby, P.E.
District Engineer
Office of Drinking Water and Municipal Assistance

517 290-8817



Brent Wright

Water Plant Supervisor
City of Flint

4500 N. Dort Hwy.

Flint, MI. 48505

Ph: 810.787.6537 ext. 3510
Fx: 810.787.3710



